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MEETING SUMMARY 

NORTHWEST CITIZENS PLANNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
Bradham*Brooks NW Library, 1755 Edgewood Ave. West 

Thursday, March 10, 2011 
 

Committee Members Present  
Leroy Kelly, Chair     Gertrude Peele, Vice Chair  
Larry Solomon, Carver Manor  Patsy Bailey, Carver Pines  
Gadson Burgess, Magnolia Gardens N.  Ella Watson, Magnolia Gardens N.   
Yvonne Ward, Moncrief Springs  Richard Sapp, Murray Hill  
Raye Gary, Reed Camus   Linda Moore, North Riverside    
Alyson Dew, North Shore   Melodee Dew, North Shore   
Oliver Muldrow, Ribault Hills   Ed Hall, Ribault Hills     
B.J. Scott, Ribault Manor   Roberta Wilson, Robinson’s Addition   
Roxsan Currier, Thomas Jefferson  
 
Excused: Diane Kerr, Doretha Tompkins, William Anthony, Lurise Bannister   
   
Guests 
Orzola Burgess, Magnolia Gardens N.  Cheryl Williams, Grace & Truth CDC  
Tracey Arpen     Bill Brinton  
Lad Hawkins, JaxPride     Brandy Stronko, State Attorney’s Office  
Elaine Billups, BLCA     Cora Lindsey       
John Tipton     Daisy J. Hicks, ShAdCo     
James Kilcrease, PNG    David & Teresa Shaffner  
     
City/Staff/Resource 
Devin Reed, Mayor’s Representative  Dylan Reingold, COJ OGC  
Thomas Hill, FDOT    Richard Prindiville, FDOT  
JSO Zone 5 – Officer Bannister  Daryl Joseph, Recreation & Community Services   
Danny Connell, Municipal Code   Rebecca McClure, JPL  
Marilyn Fenton-Harmer, HAND  
 
Call to Order 
Chairperson Kelly called the meeting to order at 6 p.m. with a welcome and the Pledge of 
Allegiance at the Bradham*Brooks NW Library Auditorium, 1755 Edgewood Ave. West.  He thanked 
everyone for coming out to the meeting.  
 
Approval of the Meeting Summary 
A Motion to approve the Feb. 10, 2011 summary as written was made by Member Burgess and a 
second by Member Ward.  The Vote: All were in favor. None opposed  
 
 
 



Staff Reports  
JSO Zone 5 – Officer Bannister did not have a formal report but responded to questions from 
Members on the following:  

 Members wanted to know about the bike patrols? Due to the cold weather they have not 
been patrolling. Once the weather changes you will see them. They wear shorts and will be 
more visible as summer approaches.  They are located at the Sub Station on Superior Street.  

 Members were concerned with the amount of thefts that occur on air conditioner units. 
They are stealing the units for the copper inside.  Officer Bannister suggested getting a 
cage for the unit. This was done and a security system was put into the caged unit and it 
was still stolen. The thieves get a lot of money for the copper. Neighborhood Watches were 
mentioned as a way to help avoid a unit from being stolen. Chair Kelly also mentioned that 
the NW CPAC had spoken on this before and had a Motion to write a letter to the Sheriff. 
He will bring this topic back up at the next meeting.    

Chair Kelly thanked Officer Bannister. If you have questions please call the Sub Station at:  
Zone 5 call 384-8028 at 1024 Superior Street ~ Zone 1 call 924-5361 at Gateway 
Shopping Mall ~ Zone 4 call 573-3165 at Cedar Hills Shopping Center  

Police Non-Emergency 630-0500 Police Neighborhood Watch – 630-2160 
First Coast Crime Stoppers – 1-866-845-TIPS (8477) to report a crime anonymously  
 
Remembering Member Joseph Anderson – Mayor’s Liaison Devin Reed invited Member Anderson’s 
family, Mr. and Mrs. Shaffner to the stage to present a framed letter from Mayor John Peyton with 
his condolences. It stated that Mr. Anderson was devoted to his community and was engaged on 
every issue pertaining to his beloved Pickettville. He made it his business to become part of the 
solution when it came to his community. He set an example of involvement and concern that 
each one of us can follow. All of Pickettville has lots a community historian, leader and friend. All of 
the good work that he did on behalf of the city will be remembered.  
Chair Kelly presented the family with a framed picture of Mr. Anderson from a NW CPAC event 
when he was Chairman in 2006 and 2007.  Some members spoke on what a great leader and 
mentor he was. It was mentioned that the new NW Community Center should be named for 
Joseph Anderson and Mary Jones since they were there in the beginning.   
 
Guest Speakers 
State Attorney’s Office - Victim Support Services – Brandy Stronko, Victim Advocate spoke about 
the services available in the State Attorney’s Office. State Attorney Angela Corey cares for our 
victims and is very hands on with the community. There are 9 Victim Advocates that work with     
victims of crime. Victims have rights. They have the right to be at all court appearance. Here are 
the stages of the criminal process:  

 First Appearance - Occurs within 24 hours of an arrest. 
 Filing Decision - The State Attorney’s Office may file formal charges. 
 Arraignment - The accused is formally charged and enters a plea of guilty, not guilty, or no 

contest. 
 Plea Negotiations - Prior to Trial Defendant may agree to plea. 
 Pretrial Conference Hearings - several hearings may be held and if the defendant does  

not enter a plea of guilty, trial is set. 
 Continuances - case may be continued or postponed. 
 Trial Preparation - prosecutor and/or defense attorney interviews witnesses and/or victim(s). 
 Trial (Adults Only) 
 Adjudicatory Hearing (Juveniles Only) - Prosecutor presents evidence to either the judge or 

jury concerning the case. 
 Sentencing - If the defendant is found guilty, the Judge reviews sentencing guidelines, plea  

agreements, etc. and determines what type of sentence the defendant should receive. 



Victims had the right to counseling and other services. Victim Services offers assistance from the 
beginning to the end. They work with the Women’s Center, Hubbard House and other services that 
may help the victim. Members had questions on the following: if prisoners have voting rights, do 
they have to wait 5-years. She did not have the answer to that. Are the Advocates attorneys? No.  
What kind of budget cuts do you expect? They get a number of grants and as long as they 
continue to produce and work hard they do not expect them to end at this time.  Advocate 
Brandy Stronko can be reached at 630-1212 ext 5573 or bstronko@coj.net  
 

Digital Sign Ordinance 2010-0900 – Chair Kelly received a letter from Attorney Karl Sanders 
representing Clear Channel Outdoor. He read the entire letter to the NW CPAC members. It is 
attached below.    

 Tracey Arpen presented the attached PowerPoint Presentation on this Ordinance.  
Members were given a handout on Billboards in the Digital Age – Unsafe (and unsightly) at 
any Speed by Scenic America Issue Alert 2 – Electronic Signs.  Copies of the SW CPAC 
Resolution were handed out to members.  Member Sapp made a Motion to oppose 
Ordinance 2010-0900 and support the resolution presented by the SW CPAC.  A second was 
made by Member Moore. Discussion: Members had questions on the following: Who voted 
yes for the resolution? All the CPACs voted to oppose the Ordinance with the exception of 
one no vote from the SW CPAC.  The City of Jacksonville’s Attorney Dylan Reingold was in 
attendance to answer questions on Ordinance 2010-0900 only, not policy issues.  They also 
had questions on the timing, safety, FDOT signs and the appearance of the city.  The Vote: 
All in Favor; None opposed. The Motion carries unanimously.  

Chair Kelly thanked the guest speakers for attending.  
 

Duval County School Board Member Paula Wright – presented the attached PowerPoint 
Presentation on the Intervene Status and State Options, where the Intervene Schools (Jackson 
High, Raines High, Ribault High and North Shore Elementary) are presently, proposed Intervene 
School Plans and the Florida Association of District Schools Superintendents Letter to FLDOE (Florida 
Department of Education).  They will be going to Tallahassee on Tuesday, March 15, 2011 to 
present their plan for what is best for Duval County students.  The following are questions, concerns 
and statements from the members:  

 Members thanked School Member Wright for the time and effort to get this plan and 
present it on behalf of our children.  

 They do not want to see children on street corners and be uneducated.  
 Members had concerns with the FCAT test.  
 Members wanted to get a copy of the PowerPoint presentation.  

School Board Member Wright can be reached at 390-2000 or wrightp@duvalschools.org 
 

Staff Reports  
Mayor’s Representative Devin Reed - reported on the following:  

 The $60 million dollar shortfall which is a result of hole from the past 5 years. There is nothing 
left to cut but people.  The budgetary process is hitting the street. Meetings on the Budget 
with the Mayor are listed under Marilyn Fenton-Harmer’s report.   

 Be sure to get to know the candidates and vote on March 22, 2011.  
Director of Central Operations and Mayor’s Representative Devin Reed can be reached at  
255-8639 or dreed@coj.net 
 
Mayor’s Office – Project New Ground – James Kilcrease reported on basically the same 
information as last month:  

 They have completed 346 properties in all four areas.  
 The 5th and Cleveland should be completed in mid-April. Phase 2 will begin later this year.  
 Forest Street will start Phase 2 in April.  
 They continue to try to work at getting access agreements in the neighborhoods.   

Project New Ground can be reached at 630-CITY (2489) or 357-8077  
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FDOT – New Northwest FDOT representative Thomas Hill introduced himself. He will be taking Jim 
Green’s place and will be attending the NW CPAC meetings.  In looking over the previous month’s 
minutes this is the report:  

 On Commonwealth and Jones Road they are continuing to get right-of-way parcels and 
surveys to finish the project.  

 Upcoming project on I-95 south of the Trout River they will be building barrier walls.  
 On I-295 there will be an Intelligent System – which was discussed earlier but the DOT signs 

are in the direct line of site and the billboards are off the line of sight.  
Members asked about the North Shore Landscaping project on Tallulah. He was not aware of this 
project but members stated that the palm trees do not go with the historical flavor of the 
neighborhood.  He will contact the engineer of that project to talk with the member. It was stated 
that palm trees are notorious for maintenance. Thomas Hill can be reached at 360-5647 or 
Thomas.Hill@dot.state.fl.us   
 
Planning & Development – Planner Bannister was excused. Lurise Bannister can be reached at  
255-7839 or Lurise@coj.net  
 
Municipal Code Compliance – Zone 5 Supervisor Danny Connell reported on the following:  

 A copy of the neighborhood reports would be available for members to view.  
 Systematic Inspections for Grand Park were done in Feb. and Sep. 2010.  
 Systematic Inspection for Robinson’s Addition were done in Feb., June and Oct. 2010 
 Systematic Inspection for Sherwood Forest were done in June 2010 and Jan. 2011  
 All Code Compliance Zones are required to do 14 Systematic Inspections a year. In Zone 5 

they are working on number 37.  
 Currently they are working on Royal Terrace – 84 properties cited  

Grand Park cited 68 properties and Riverside – 32 properties cited.  
They just finished Lackawanna with over 150 properties cited.  

 The next project will be in Lincoln Hills and Woodstock  
 The numbers year to date from Oct. 1, 2010 to present are:  

o Commercial    221 
o Junk Vehicles  2974 
o Litter-illegal Signs     16 
o Nuisance  8357 
o Nuisance Board-up 1317 
o Residential   1166 
o Unsafe Structures   696 
o Zoning-Commercial  112  
o Zoning-Residential    770 
o Zoning-Yard-LUZ     81 

Total     15,710 
Please be sure to call in problems to 630-CITY (2489). Property Safety can be reached at 255-7000 
or psafety@coj.net 
 
Recreation and Community Services – Daryl Joseph reported on the following: 

 On Thursday, May 12, 2011 the new Northwest Center (Evacuation Center) will have the 
Grand Opening with Council Member Brown at 2 p.m.  

Daryl Joseph can be reached at 255- 7903 or djoseph@coj.net  
 
Housing and Neighborhoods (HAND) - Neighborhood Coordinator, Marilyn Fenton-Harmer reported on 
the following: 

 The Library will be holding a workshop in April and May and we are being bumped.  
Please be on the lookout for a different location for April and May.  

 There are new floating docks outside the Riverside Arts Market on the Northbank Riverwalk.  
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 Thank you to Chair Kelly, Member Dew who volunteered at the sign in table and especially Member 
Solomon for being a fabulous time keeper at the Candidate Forums. They were well done with 
questions from the Northwest CPAC but lacked a large audience.  

Please Remember to Vote March 22, 2011 – Early Voting Begins March 7 to 20, 2011 
The Mayor’s Budget Meetings:   

 Wednesday, March 23, 2011 – 6 to 8:30 p.m.  at Jacksonville Beach Community Center,  
2508 S Beach Parkway 

 Saturday, April 9, 2011 – 9 to 11:30 a.m. at Clanzel T. Brown Community Center, 4545 Moncrief Road  
 Saturday, April 16, 2011 – 9 to 11:30 a.m. at Cecil Recreation Complex, 13611 Normandy Blvd.  

Please go to www.myjaxbudget.com or call (904) 630-CITY (2489) to request a seat at an upcoming budget 
workshop.  Pre-registration is required as seats are limited and important workshop information will be 
disseminated to registrants in advance.   
Housing and Neighborhoods Department:   

 Stay Home Program - If someone you know is worried about losing their home, call 255-8200 or 630-
2489 and ask to register for a free foreclosure prevention program. To learn more, please visit 
http://www.coj.net/Departments/Housing+and+Neighborhoods/Stay+Home/Tools/default.htm.  

 Neighborhood Stabilization Program- redevelops abandoned and foreclosed properties and 
increases the availability of affordable housing for low, moderate and middle income households.  

 For information call 255-8200 or 398-HOME or website  www.nspjax.com 
 The Northwest Jacksonville Economic Development Fund (NWJEDF) has public funds used to provide capital for 

project development.  The prospective applicant must be a business located within the Northwest Jacksonville 
area or a business that is expanding its operations into this targeted area. 

Project New Ground is eager to answer your questions. Contact the City of Jacksonville: 630-CITY or the Outreach Center 
at 357-8077.   
Jacksonville Journey:  The next Journey meeting will be Thursday, March 17, 2011 at 4:00 p.m. at the Ed Ball 
Building, 8th floor, Conference Room 851. Contact: Michelle Innes at 630-1273 
Recreation and Community Services – Parks   

 Deustch Bank Presents Arts on the Go 6-8 p.m. Friday, March 18 at the Balis Center, 1513 LaSalle St.  
Fun art projects the whole family can enjoy. 

 Great Outdoor Adventure’s 3rd Annual Great Jacksonville Campout - Saturday, March 26-Sunday, 
March 27. Check-in begins 3 p.m. Saturday. Event concludes 9 a.m. Sunday. Experience camping 
with the family.  At least one child 12-years and younger needs to be in attendance. Tents are 
available for rent. Learn camping skills, play games, enjoy S’mores and sing around the campfire. 

 Spring Break Camp - Monday, March 28-Friday, April 1 - This camp for ages 6-12 is offered during 
Duval County Public Schools’ spring break week. See detailed information at www.jaxparks.com  

Seniors  
 Mayor John Peyton’s M.O.B. Meeting Tuesday, March 8 ~ 10:30 a.m. at Metropolitan Park.  M.O.B. 

members celebrate Mayor John Peyton at his final meeting for seniors. Lunch and cupcakes will be 
served. For reservations events@coj.net 

 Mayor’s Walk for Senior Wellness Saturday, March 26 ~ 9 a.m. at Metropolitan Park. Mayor John 
Peyton invites all seniors to walk for wellness! This is a 1.5-2 mile walk around Metropolitan Park. After 
the walk, stay for lunch, door prizes and more! 

 Mayor’s Fish-A-Thon, Wednesday, March 30, 2011 at Hanna Park starting at 10 a.m. Seniors can enjoy 
a fishing tournament, games and a delicious fried fish lunch. For reservations and info call 630-3690 or 
events@coj.net 

 JCCI would like to request your ideas/suggestions for topics to study by Friday, March 25, 2011. For 
more information go to www.jcci.org  

Downtown Vision, Inc. presents the fourth installment of JaxParks Movies in the Park at Treaty Oak. Bring your 
picnic blankets and camp chairs to 1123 Prudential Drive on Downtown's beautiful Southbank for these 
feature films:   Friday, April 8, Cars (rated G) ~Friday, April 15, The NeverEnding Story (rated PG) ~ Friday, April 
29, Willy Wonka and the Chocolate Factory (rated G) ~ Friday, May 6, The Wizard of Oz (rated G).  Please 
note there will not be a movie on Friday, April 22 due to the holiday weekend. Movies begin at dusk 
(approximately 8 p.m.) Well-behaved pets are welcome, alcoholic beverages are not allowed. Free parking 
is available next to the park in the Suddath garage, located on Flagler Street.  For more information visit 
downtownjacksonville.org.  
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Upcoming Meetings/Programs/Events     
 Riverside Arts Market – Saturday, March 12, 2011 Crafts reopening and ribbon cutting new docks in front of 

Fidelity.  Market is open every Saturday from 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. - Under the Fuller Warren Bridge, Downtown 
Jacksonville. http://www.riversideartsmarket.com/ Riverside Avondale is named one of Ten Great 
Neighborhoods in America by the American Planning Association (APA) as one of the country’s 10 Great 
Neighborhoods under the APA’s Great Places in America program.  

 Jacksonville Public Library will be hosting a Genealogy Workshop on Saturday, March 12, 2011 from 8:30 a.m. to 
5 p.m. at the Main Library for $20. For Information go to: www.nfgenealogyconference.webs.com 

 The Jacksonville Public Library, in partnership with Transparent Language and Recorded Books, announces the 
introduction of Byki® Online for Libraries, a powerful new online language-learning system designed specifically 
for use by public library customers. A Jacksonville Library active card is needed to access this service. For more 
information about the Library, call 630-BOOK (2665) or visit jaxpubliclibrary.org.   

 Free Homeowner (Deeds and Covenants) Leadership Conference Training, Saturday, March 26, 2011 at the 
Jacksonville Marriott, 4670 Salisbury Rd., 32256 from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. To register call 407-875-0955 or e-mail 
Lindsay Coover at lcoover@becker-poliakoff.com  

 Free Condo Training will be offered from Becker & Poliakoff Attorneys on Thursday, April 7, 2011 from 6 to 9 p.m. 
at the Ed Ball Building, 214 North Hogan St., Training room 110 – lobby level, [32202] Call 255-8236 to register.  

 Free Training – Running Effective Meetings – Roberts Rules of Order – Thursday, May 26, 2011 at 6 p.m. at the Ed 
Ball Building, Training Room 110, 214 N. Hogan St. [32202] Please call 255-836 to register. 

Phone Numbers  
 City Link- 630-CITY (630-2489) Please provide the exact address and obtain a tracking number to follow up.   
 City Council meetings are on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of each month at 5 p.m. City Council Chambers, 117 W. 

Duval St. 32202. For information call 630-1377.   
 Duval County School Board meetings are on the 1st Tuesday of each month at 6 p.m., First Floor Board Room, 

1701 Prudential Dr., 32207. For information call 390-2000 or  Duval County Public Schools www.duvalschools.org   
 Jacksonville Public Library - 303 N. Laura St * Jax., FL 32202 – 630-2665 or www.jaxpubliclibrary.org 
 JSO - Police Non-Emergency 630-0500.  
 First Coast Crime Stoppers – 1-866-845-TIPS (8477) to report a crime anonymously  
 JEA – 665-6000 – If a street light is out please get the number on the pole to report it   
 Duval Extension Office – 387-8850 or 1010 N. McDuff Ave. www.coj.net (Search word: Extension Office)  
 JOBS - WorkSource Career Center at Gateway, 5000 Norwood Ave., Suite 2 open M-F, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. or  924-

1710 www.employflorida.com    
2011 NW CPAC Meeting Dates - Meetings Begin at 6 p.m.- Bradham*Brooks Northwest Library Auditorium - 1755 Edgewood 
Avenue West   Thursday, April 14, 2011   Thursday, May 12, 2011  Thursday, June 9, 2011  

No July Meeting   Thursday, August 11, 2011 Thursday, Sep. 8, 2011   
Thursday, Oct. 13, 2011  Thursday, Nov. 10, 2011  No December Meeting  

 

Chair Kelly’s Report  
 Read the letter from a Motion from the February 9, 2011 NW CPAC meeting to the Tower 

Review Committee on the upcoming Cell Tower at S.A. Hull Elementary School. He thanked 
Neighborhood Coordinator Marilyn Fenton-Harmer for doing an awesome job of getting 
the letter processed.  

 

Subcommittee Reports - none 
 

Announcements 
 Member Ward wanted the other members to notice the exterior of the NW Bradham*Brooks 

Library.  At the top of the Library are birds nesting where they shouldn’t be. The parking lot 
needs to be cleaned and where people walk in the grass – there is no grass. Tree limbs  
are a safety hazard. The bottom door doesn’t work properly. It needs some work and to  
be upgraded.  Member Currier made a Motion to write a letter to the Library Board and  
Council with a list of concerns: bird’s nests, cleanliness in the parking lot, broken door and 
safety concerns on walking through the parking lot with no grass and tree limbs where there 
shouldn’t be any.  It needs work and to be upgraded.  Member Burgess properly seconded 
the Motion. The Vote: All in Favor; None opposed.  The Motion carries unanimously.  

 Please remember to pay attention to the upcoming election and the candidates.  
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Public Comments – none  
 
Motion to Adjourn 
A Motion to adjourn was made by Member Currier and a second by Member Burgess.  
The Vote: All were in favor, none opposed.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m.  
 

The next meeting will be Thursday, April 14, 2011 
Bradham*Brooks NW Library Auditorium  

1755 Edgewood Ave. West  
6 p.m. 

 
Submitted by: 
Marilyn Fenton-Harmer 
Neighborhood Coordinator 
255-8236 
Mfharmer@coj.net 
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VIA E-MAIL ONLY 
 
 
March 10, 2011 
 
 
Leroy C. Kelly 
Chairman, CPAC District 5 (Northwest) 
c/o Marilyn Fenton-Harmer 
City Neighborhood Coordinator 
 
Re: Support of Ordinance 2010-900 
   
Dear Chairman Kelly: 
 
 I understand that your CPAC will be discussing Ordinance 2010-900 this evening, and I 
wanted to ensure that you all have the benefit of my position on the ordinance in the event that I 
am unable to personally attend.  First, let me thank you and the Northwest CPAC for taking time 
to review and comment upon this important piece of legislation.  Although I only represent one 
stakeholder in this debate (Clear Channel Outdoor), I know that there are many small businesses, 
local non-profits, churches and others who support Ordinance 2010-900 in its present form. 
 
 The Ordinance does two things.  First, it clarifies the distinction between “animated 
signs” and “changing message devices.”  Ordinance 2010-900 confirms that (a) animated and 
flashing signs are illegal, and (b) electronic message boards that change their messages no more 
than once every 8 seconds will continue to be allowed in Jacksonville.  The problem with the 
current definition in the City’s Ordinance Code is that it is not legally enforceable.  Ordinance 
2010-900 fixes that problem, and it fixes it by basing the “hold time” for changing message 
devices on objective guidance provided by the Federal Highway Administration.  The three-
minute hold time – which is the recommendation of the opponents of this bill and the Planning 
Commission – is nothing but an arbitrary time limit.  In contrast, the 8-second hold time that is 
recommended by the 6 City Councilmen who have sponsored the bill, as well as the professional 
and objective recommendation of the Planning Department, is based on the well-founded 
guidance of the federal government. 
 
 The opponents of this bill will also urge you to support an amendment to the Ordinance 
that would prohibit digital billboard faces.  I respectfully submit that such an amendment would 
not be legal, as digital billboard faces are allowed today and governed solely by a court-approved 
settlement agreement between my client, the City of Jacksonville and “CAPSigns.” 
 

Karl J. Sanders 
904.633-7929 

ksanders@edcolaw.com 
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 I thank you for your consideration of this letter, and I urge you to join the local 
businesses, non-profits and City Council Members who support 2010-900.  
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Karl J. Sanders 
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